
 

 
Governing Board Special Meeting of 

July 15, 2017 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District  Governing Board held a special meeting at Diablo 
Valley College  on July 15, 2017. The special meeting was facilitated by former State Chancellor 
Dr. Brice Harris, and was held to discuss strategies to improve Board leadership for the District 
throughout 2017-18. 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION 
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON JULY 26, 2017, BEGINNING AT 4:00 P.M., 
 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  
 

Vicki Gordon, President (Ward II) • Timothy J. Farley, Vice President (Ward III) • John E. Márquez 
Secretary (Ward I) • Greg Enholm (Ward V) • Gary Walker-Roberts (Ward IV) • Jessica Cisneros, 
Student Trustee 
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